
Bargaining Update: March 2024 
 

This Bargaining Update is a preliminary update, covering only the main results of the March 14, 2024, bargaining 
session with the Division.  Moving forward, I would like to hold a virtual meeting where the bargaining committee 
and members will discuss in-depth the results of the last few bargaining sessions and items that will be presented 
at future bargaining sessions. This will give you the opportunity to ask questions and learn more about bargaining. 
It will also help save time during monthly membership meetings. 

 
Our first virtual meeting will be April 17th, 2024, at 6pm 
Our second virtual meeting will be May 15th, 2024, at 6pm 
 

You will have to register for this meeting with your union card number, personal email address, and full name to be 
able to attend either of the above meetings. The registration links for either meeting will be released in the week 
before the meeting.   
 

 

Results of March 14, 2024, Bargaining Session: 
On March 14, 2024, the Bargaining team met with the Division, we talked about two outstanding items:  
1) Duty to Accommodate and 2) Job Evaluations  

 
We reached an agreement with Duty to Accommodate. 

 
During the next bargaining dates April 18th, April 19th, and May 6th we will discuss Job Evaluations in more detail.  

 
We have the monetary package prepped and ready to be presented. Our hope is that we will be able to present the 
package at some point within the next three bargaining dates.  

 

 

In Solidarity, 

Mandy Lamoureux, President 

CUPE Local 3550 


